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Dear Sir,

As residents of ,  we are writing for the first time to raise our objections
to the proposed development of the above site.

The site was rightly designated , by the Council, as an area of great landscape value and we were
shocked to learn that this has been changed to allow for the possibility of housing development. We
consider that such a development would spoil the landscape of our beautiful town and be to the
detriment of protected wild life species.

Our gravest concerns, however, is about the  inevitable increase in traffic which would occur should
such a proposal go ahead. Preston road is already a congested , traffic calmed area  which is very
busy during school term time. We believe that local road networks would struggle to accommodate
any increase in traffic. Children's safe route to school may well be put at risk

We consider that there are more suitable sites for housing development in Linlithgow and sincerely
hope that the proposal for Preston Farm field will progress no further

Yours faithfully .
Margaret & Donald Spencer




